Congratulations, Maia!

Published 2/7/2023 by Shannon Gaskell

The Campaign for Students Loyalty Circle honours and celebrates employee donors whose
consecutive years of giving demonstrate a commitment to helping our students complete the
Seneca education that can change their lives.

Congratulations to Maia Nenkova, Professor, School of English and Liberal Students,
celebrating 14 years as a loyal employee donor!

This is what Maia had to say about why she continues to donate:

‘I am #SenecaProud to give to the Campaign for Students because | care about the success
of our students, and fully support them in their efforts to become successful professionals.”

Thank you Maia for your continued support!
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